
 

 

 

 

 

REPORT OF: HEAD OF DEMOCRATIC SERVICES 
 

TO: BRIERFIELD AND REEDLEY COMMITTEE       
   

DATE: 7TH FEBRUARY, 2017 

 

Contact Details: Lynne Rowland 
Tel. No: 661648 
E-mail: lynne.rowland@pendle.gov.uk 

 
 

PROGRESS REPORT ON ACTION ARISING FROM 
BRIERFIELD & REEDLEY COMMITTEE ON 10TH JANUARY, 2017 

 

 

1. General Fund Revenue Budget 2017/18 
 
The Financial Services Manager submitted a report 
which asked the Committee to consider its base 
budget for 2017/18, identify any options for budget 
reductions and pass on any comments to the 
Executive.  The report was noted. 
 

 
 
Noted. 

2. Problem Sites 
 
RESOLVED 
 
That appropriate officers of the Council be asked to 
submit a report to the next meeting of this Committee  
with regard to the condition of land to the rear of 6-12  
Cambridge Street, Brierfield. 
 

 
 
 
 
Elsewhere on the agenda. 

3. Public Spaces Protection Order: Alley Gates 
 
RESOLVED 
 
(1) That alley gate schemes at Limefield 

Avenue/Montrose Street and Wood 
Street/Walter Street, Brierfield be included in a 
Public Spaces Protection Order that will allow 
them to continue for a further three years. 

 
(2) That, if applicable, and subject to compliance 

with appropriate legislation, the alley gate 
scheme at Reedley Road, Reedley be included 
in the same Public Spaces Protection Order.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Public Spaces Protection Order 
to be made. 
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4. Residents Parking – Hope Street, Brierfield 
 
RESOLVED 
 
That the Neighbourhood Services Manager be 
requested to submit a report to the next meeting of this 
Committee on the possibility of introducing residents 
only parking on Hope Street, Brierfield. 
 

 
 
 
 
Elsewhere on the agenda. 

 


